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IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
 
   
 

Karen Hegedus Recognized as PRPS Distinguished Member 
Award Presented by the PA Recreation & Park Society 

 

LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP (March 29, 2018) – Karen Hegedus, Recreation 
Superintendent for the Lower Providence Township Parks and Recreation Department, 
was awarded the Pennsylvania Recreation & Park 
Society’s 2018 Robert D. Griffith Distinguished Member 
Award.  Karen was honored at the society’s annual 
convention held in March. 
 
Candidates for the award are current professional 
members, with a minimum of 10 years compensated 
experience, who have consistently contributed to the 
advancement of the Society, affiliated organizations or 
the profession through a variety of ways. 
 
Karen is the 46th recipient of the honor, which was first 
awarded in 1976. 
 
             Karen Hegedus with Kirk Rakos, PRPS president. 
 


